
n
o

te
s 

Click to add a photo  

or drag your photo here. 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

       

29 30 31 1      CLOSED 2 3 4 

    Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm 
 

 

 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

Sunday School - 10am 
Sunday Service - 11am 

2nd Sunday After             
Christmas/                     

Epiphany Sunday/
Communion Sunday 

Matthew 2:1-12 
Luncheon Following Service 

Welcoming Asbury UMC 

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  
 

         

                10am    

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  
 

 

Preschool -  

6:30am - 6pm  

Chapel - 9:30am  

Prayer & Reflection 
- 12:00 (Noon)  

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm 
 
 

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  
 

 
 
 
 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

Sunday School - 10am 
Sunday Service - 11am 

1st Sunday After 
Epiphany/                      

Baptism of the Lord 
Luke 3:15-17; 21-22 

 
 

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  

               
              10am 
 
Esther Circle - Noon 

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  

Preschool -  

6:30am - 6pm  

Chapel - 9:30am  

Prayer & Reflection 
- 12:00 

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  

 

Food Pantry - 
9:30am  

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Week of Prayer For 

Christian Unity 

19 20     CLOSED 21     22    23     24     25 

Sunday School - 10am 
Sunday Service - 

11am 
2nd Sunday                    

After Epiphany 
John 2:1-11 

 

Week of Prayer For 
Christian Unity 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Week of Prayer For 

Christian Unity 

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  
 

 
 
 

Week of Prayer For 
Christian Unity 

Preschool -  

6:30am - 6pm  

Chapel - 9:30am  

Prayer & Reflection 
- 12:00 

 

Week of Prayer For 
Christian Unity 

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  
 
 
 

 

Week of Prayer For 
Christian Unity 

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  
 

 
 

 
Week of Prayer For 

Christian Unity 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Week of Prayer For 
Christian Unity 

26 27 28     29    30 31 1 

 
Sunday School - 10am 

Sunday Service - 
11am 

3rd Sunday                    
After Epiphany 

Luke 4:14-21 

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  
 

           10am 

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  

Preschool -  

6:30am - 6pm  

Chapel - 9:30am  

Prayer & Reflection 
- 12:00 

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  

Preschool - 
6:30am - 6pm  

 

Week of Prayer For Christian Unity - January 18th - January 25th, 2025 - May We All Be One! Welcome!                        

Every year, Christian communities and churches join together to pray for the visible unity of the Church, 

faithfully abiding by the will of Christ, who prayed “that all may be one” (John 17:21), during the Week of 

Prayer for Christian Unity. In much of the world, this Week of Prayer is commemorated from January 18-25.  

All Christians are invited to participate in the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity, which was co-founded at 

Graymoor in 1908 and continues today to realign the hearts of Christians toward mutual recognition and 

spiritual transformation.  

 

January 2025 

Pastor - Rev. Bernard “Sonny” Mason                                                    

Administrative Assistant - Jeremy Froebel 

Music Director - Donna Foerster                                         

Preschool Director - Elaine Cupp                                                                

Financial - Larry Wiggins                                                                               

Senior Ministries - Joan Satcher 

Birthdays 
January 1st - Bob Murray 

January 2nd - Conrad Goodwin 

January 3rd - Huddy Hatcher 

Anniversaries:  
 

January 21st -  

Don & Nancy Childers 

 
Woodlawn United Methodist Church 

Established 1889 
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January 2025 
 

School Specials Schedule: 

Music - Monday Mornings 

Soccer Shots - Tuesday Mornings 

Chapel - Wednesday Mornings 

Art - Fridays - PreK, K3, & Young 3’s 

Service Project: Pastor Sonny has asked that the children bring change to place in a jar to 

Wednesday Chapel. The change they bring in will benefit the Murphy-Harpst Children’s Center.  

They have been learning about how to be a good friend to others and about children who may 

not be as fortunate. 

SAFETY ISSUES: Please when entering and exiting the building,  DO NOT ALLOW other 

people to enter or exit the building unless a staff member is present.  

PLEASE WHEN PICKING UP YOUR CHILD, 

ENTER THE BUILDING BY THE OFFICE AND EXIT THE SAME WAY. 

NO ONE SHOULD BE EXITING FROM THE KITCHEN DOOR SIDE OF THE 

BUILDING OR THE PLAYGROUND!! 

We are asking all parents to MAKE SURE that when dropping off & picking up your               
children that you are  SUPERVISING THEM & KEEPING THEM SAFE  

Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. 

NEED: We are in need of clean, plastic grocery bags for the Food Pantry and the Center. 

Family Fun Night: Our next Family Fun Night is planned to be on Friday, February 7th from 

5:30pm - 7:15pm. We will begin the evening with a Chili & Cornbread Dinner and then will           

conclude the evening with Popcorn in the Sanctuary, with a Feature Presentation of “Frozen”.   

Reminder: 

It is time to change to more seasonal clothing at this time.  

Please make sure that your children have enough diapers and wipes each week!  

All children should have at least one change of clothing.   

IMPORTANT DATES: 

Monday - January 20th-  

Woodlawn Preschool will be CLOSED in observance of                                                  

Martin Luther King Jr. Day.   

The Preschool will reopen on Tuesday, January 21st  

 

Please feel free to contact the office during normal business hours at                         

(706) 738 - 2546 

You can also email us after hours at the emails below: 

woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com or cuppe4567@gmail.com 

mailto:woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com
mailto:cuppe4567@gmail.com

